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To: Cullen, Bethany; Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
subject: ornan Court - Objection

To Whom It May Concern

I am the owner of Flat 6, Rosslyn Court, Nw3 and I am writing to object to the
recent
application to develop Ornan Court.

I am objecting on the following grounds:

a) The previous application was only rejected 13 months ago. The developer
should wait three
gears before submitting another one.
) Tree roots will be impacted with the extended Tightwell.
c) more of the front garden will be removed.
d) the instalation of the 1ift and the excavation 1in general 1is not in keeping
with the improtant
historic building
e) There seems to no documents that relate to the build
f) we don't believe3 that the new Tight measurments are complete.
g) It claims the building is a c3 dwelling house when it is in fact sui generis

I have been informed that we have until at least the 21st March to submit a full
objection and

I will be writing further.

Regards

Christopher Collins
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